TMeleflex:

Teleflex

3015 Carrington Mill Blvd.
Morrisville, NC 27560

January 6, 2021 USA
Phone: 866-246-6990
Fax: 866-804-9881
teleflex.com

RE: Teleflex LLC—Sole Source for the Arrow® EZ-IO® Intraosseous Vascular Access System

Dear Valued Customer:

Thank you for your interest in the Arrow® EZ-IO® System, which uses a proprietary patented needle
and power driver technology. Teleflex is the sole manufacturer of these components.

Through our direct sales team, Teleflex LLC, a wholly owned subsidiary of Teleflex Incorporated,
markets, sells and/or services all non-federal Arrow® EZ-I0® Device customers within the continental
United States.

Please call our customer service to assist you with any questions or concerns: 1-866-246-6990.

Sincerely,

o5

Mark J. Reis
Vice President, Sales
Anesthesia and Emergency Medicine

Teleflex, the Teleflex logo, Arrow and EZ-1O are trademarks or registered trademarks of Teleflex Incorporated or its affiliates. All other
trademarks are trademarks of their respective owners. © 2020 Teleflex Incorporated. All rights reserved. MC-000964rev9




From: CS@teleflex.com

To: Coronado, Kimberly

Cc: Carabajal, Jessica

Subject: RE: Teleflex Sole Source

Date: Thursday, August 26, 2021 9:06:15 AM
Attachments: imaqge001.png

Good morning Kimberly,
Thank you for contacting Teleflex!
Unfortunately, we only have the 2021 sole source letter for our EZ-10 Products at this time.

I have copied your local sales representative, Pete Edwards, to this email to see if he can
provide any more information regarding this.

Please let me know if | can be of further assistance!
Best regards,

Nicholas Gribbon
Customer Service
Teleflex

www.teleflex.com

**** Please note that due to an increased volume of shipments related to COVID-19, delivery
times may be longer than usual ****

{SrvReqNo0:[8004012456]}

Original Text

From: Kimberly.Coronado@fortbendcountytx.gov

To: CS@TELEFLEX.COM

CC: Carabajal, Jessica <Jessica.Carabajal@fortbendcountytx.gov>
Sent: 08/25/21 16:17:16

Subject: Teleflex Sole Source

Good afternoon,

We are needing an updated sole source letter to approve purchases made for fiscal year 2022. I've
attached the last one that our office has received.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you.
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Best Regards,

Kimberly Coronado

Fort Bend County | Purchasing | Buyer II

301 Jackson St, Suite 201 | Richmond, TX 77469
P:281.341.3793 | F: 281.341.8645

Kimberly.Coronado@fortbendcountytx.gov

WARNING:CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use
of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review,
use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by
reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

This email originated from outside of the organization. 'cs@teleflex.com' Do not click links, open
(O7\GAR[@]\\H attachments, or respond unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please
forward suspicious emails to the IT Service Desk.
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